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  September 2018   Madeira Beach Fundamental K-8     http://www.pcsb.org/mb-ms  

At A Glance 

PRINCIPAL 

Mr. Chris Ateek 
ateekc@pcsb.org 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS 

Mrs. Brooke Crandall 
crandallb@pcsb.org 

Mrs. Carolyn Altenore  
Altenorec@pcsb.org 
 
AREA SUPERINTENDANT 
Mr. Robert Poth  
 

591 Tom Stuart Causeway 
Madeira Beach, Fl  33708 
 
On the web: 
http://www.pcsb.org/mb-ms 
 
Contact 
K-5th     (727) 547-7838 
6th-8th   (727) 547-7697 
 
Student Hours:  
K-5th    7:55 a.m. - 1:55 p.m. 
6th-8th  7:45 a.m. - 2:15 p.m. 

 

 

Mission: 

Madeira Beach Fundamental 
will provide a rigorous stu-
dent-centered learning envi-
ronment to ensure 100% stu-
dent success by working col-
laboratively with all faculty, 
staff, and community stake-
holders. 

Hello again MBFS, 

Welcome to our 10th year of MAD FUN.  Madeira Beach Fundamental K8 is 
a landmark of Pinellas County Schools. We appreciate the support of our 
school from our local community and businesses. We anticipate a great 
school year working together as students, parents, and staff to build a 
collaborative environment for learning at M.B.F.S.  
Sincerely, 

Chris Ateek, Principal 

School Vision: 100% student success 
 

School Mission: Madeira Beach Fundamental will provide a rigorous 
student-centered learning environment to ensure 100% student success by 
working collaboratively with all faculty, staff, and community stakeholders. 

 

To accomplish this mission, Madeira Beach Fundamental has 7 Goals: 

1. 76% of our students scored at the proficient level or above as evi-
denced in the Spring, 2018 English Language Arts Florida Standards 
Assessment. We expect our performance level to be 80% of students 
achieving ELA proficiency by Spring 2019.  

2. 87% of our students scored at the proficient level or above as evi-
denced in the Spring, 2018 Mathematics Florida Standards Assess-
ment. We expect our performance level to be 89% of students achiev-
ing Mathematics proficiency by Spring, 2019.    

3. 86% of our students scored at the proficient level or above as evi-
denced in SSA proficiency (level 3 and above).  We expect our perfor-
mance level to be 90% by May 2019.   

4. 90% of our students achieved at the proficient (Level 3 and above) as 
measured by the 2019 Spring EOC Civics Assessment. We expect our 
performance to increase from 90% to 93%, as measured by the 2019 
Spring EOC Civics Assessment.  

5. 100% of students will be provided with opportunities for physical 
movement on a daily basis to maintain student engagement in content. 

6. The percent of all students earning credit for acceleration coursework 
will increase from 81% to 85%, as measured by qualifying course credit 
scores and/or industry certifications earned as measured by the 
*Acceleration Rate. 

7. 100% of our students will be provided restorative practices (community 
circles) on a regular basis to increase community building opportunities 
and reduce the number and percent of discipline incidents for each 
student subgroup. 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
http://www.pcsb.org/mb-ms
http://www.pcsb.org/mb-ms
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September Important Dates 

See Text 

 

 

Friday Spirit Days 

 

Sep 6th  Hawaiian Day 
Sep 13th   Team Jersey Day 
Sep 20th   Pirate Day 
Sep 27th    Book Character  
  Day 

 
 

September Important Dates 

2018-19 General Membership Meeting Opportunities... 

1. SAC/Parent University  - 9/4/18 @ 5:30pm   

2. PTSA  (rescheduled)    - 9/24/18 @ 5:30pm OR 7:00pm 

****For SAC or PTSA meeting credit, you must arrive no more 
than 15 minutes from the start of the meeting opportunity you 
attend, and remain for the entirety of the meeting.  Parking will 
be tight so arrive early, and available to you on our middle grades 
PE field.  Please do not park on the car line itself.  General mem-
bership meeting cards will be found in our media center for sign in. 

3. Other Mtg. Credit opportunities: 

Are you interested in earning meeting credit without 
attending a night time meeting?  Our IAC needs 
you!  Be a part of the IAC committee that meets on 
Tuesday and Thursday afternoons.  You do not have 
to attend all meetings...serve when you can.  Please 
email Mrs. Ivy (ivyd@pcsb.org) or Mrs. Crandall 
(crandallb@pcsb.org) to be added to the list of IAC volun-
teers.  Serving on two IAC meetings equals one month’s meeting 
credit. 

You can receive September Membership Credit for helping 

us out in the mornings and/or afternoons!! 

We could use your help in the mornings and afternoons with cov-
ering some of the gates, helping with the parking lots or helping 
with our elevated crosswalk on campus.   If you are willing to 
help out for two or more mornings/afternoons, you will receive 
membership credit for the month of September.  You would need 
to be at school for about a half an hour each shift.  You do not 
need to be a Lever II volunteer but you MUST be a registered vol-
unteer that has reactivated their focus account for this school 
year.  If you need help with this please contact our Family & 
Community Liaison, Stacie Allen. 

Please click on the link below to sign  up. 

 www.SignUpGenius.com/go/60B0449A8AA28A64-september1  

 

In this Newsletter: 
 

 Avid Tutors - Now Hiring 

 PTSA News 

 September Birthdays 

 September Lunch Menu 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
mailto:ivyd@pcsb.org
mailto:crandallb@pcsb.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0449A8AA28A64-september1
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Welcome Back Students and Parents  

As we start this new school year at Madeira Beach Fundamental, let us strive to improve our 

schoolwide attendance. We need for each parent to remember to send written documenta-

tion for any absence their child may incur for students K-8. There are 3 ways you may do 

this: 1) use the attendance icon, “Report of Absence” on the school website to write your 

note, 2) Provide a Doctor’s note for any appointment /illness your child may have, or 3) write 

a parent note giving the reason your child was absent.(Note: Parents are allowed to write up 

to 5 notes.) 

All absences are coded “PENDING” until documentation is received. Pending is like an unex-

cused absence and needs to be cleared up within 48 hours of the absence. 

Once a child misses enough days to equal 10%, parent will receive written notification from 

the school encouraging them to have their child in school as much as possible to enhance 

their academic achievement. 

Thank you and let’s have a Good Year, 

Ann Beck, LCSW  

Chris Ateek, School Principal 
 

Car line FAQ’s 

Daily, please remember to close all gaps, use a dashboard name sign, a left turn signal to 

pass out of the line, and have your students drop off/ pick up ready with backpacks, folders, 

and music instruments in hand, and ready to exit or enter their vehicle.  At no time should 

students enter vehicles from the driver’s side, nor should you get out of your vehicles when 

using the car line. At no time should students walk across parking lots without an adult to 

chaperone them. We are looking forward to your smile, energy, patience, and humor as the 

car line will be long as always. 
 

Neptune Series Writing Contest Award 

In July, Alexis B. (grade 7) entered a writing contest on the website of Polly Holyoke, author 

of The Neptune series. The Neptune Project was one of our Sunshine State readers for the 

2016-2017 school year.  Alexis had to submit a short story about one of the Neptune charac-

ters who had trouble keeping a promise.  She wrote about Cam's promise to always be there 

for Nere.  Her submission tied for second place!  Alexis won a dolphin necklace and Polly Ho-

lyoke bookmark.   The author's website is http://pollyholyoke.com/    

STEM Academy 

STEM Academy is going to start on October 
2nd. and will run until the end of April 
2019.  
STEM Academy will be held on Tuesdays 
each week from 2:15pm-3:15pm.  
Students must apply to join STEM Academy.  
Stay tuned for application information.  

Costa Rica Immersion Trip 

Have you heard?  Señora Muñoz is taking 
another trip to Costa Rica this summer and 
YOU’RE INVITED!!  Come get more infor-
mation about the trip and other Spanish im-
mersion opportunities at the SAC meeting 
on Sept 4!! 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
http://pollyholyoke.com/
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Calling all Volunteers 

Thank you to all who have returned the 
School Volunteer Option form.  We have 
many events and opportunities for all to 
help.  This year Pinellas County School did 
not deactivate volunteers so if you were ac-
tive last school year, your volunteer profile 
is still active this school year.  MBFS appre-
ciates you logging your volunteer 
hours.  We submit that information to the 
district to show what a positive impact our 
families have on our School.   

We could not do this without your help!  

If you have any questions about volunteer-
ing, please contact the Family and Commu-
nity Liaison, Stacie Allen at allensta@pcsb.org 
or 727-547-7838. 

Manta Store 

The Manta Store is a program 
that celebrates the wonderful 
character traits of the stu-
dents at MBFS.  The students 
earn Manta Bucks when they 
show good character at school.  The Manta 
store is scheduled throughout the school 
year and the students are able to visit the 
Manta Store and purchase items with their 
earned Manta Bucks.   

The store is stocked by our generous fami-
lies and Business Partners, such Walmart 
and Curt Whiting, Realtor.   In order to 
keep this well-deserved store going we 
need to keep replenishing the items.  If you 
are able to help by donating items or possi-
bly a monetary donation to shop for items, 
I would appreciate it.   

A few of the items that were sold last year 
were: hair bows, headbands, candles, crazy 
socks, nail polish and lotions, hand mas-
sager’s, board games, card games, craft 
items, match box cars  Nerf/sports  balls, 
walkie talkies and decorative school sup-
plies,  just to name a few. We do not sell 
food/candy items at the Manta Store.  

If you are able to help with any type of do-
nation please send them to the elementary 
front office labeled Manta Store donation. 

Volunteer Opportunities 

If you are interested in helping in a class-
room or assisting with a fieldtrip, you will 
need to be a Level II volunteer. To help 
with this process we are having a Level II 
vendor come out to fingerprint screen vol-
unteers on campus.  They will be here at 
during our September SAC meeting 9/4 and 
our September PTSA Meeting 9/24.  You 
will be able to get your fingerprint taken 
and sent for processing.  The fee is $40.75 
by Debit/Credit, Money Order or exact 
cash.  The Level II badge is good for five 
years.   

If you have any question regarding this or 
any volunteer information, please contact 
Stacie Allen, Family and Community Liaison 
at 727-547-7838 or allensta@pcsb.org. 

“Start With Hello” Initiative 

During the week of Sep-
tember 24-28 our school 
will be participating in the 
“Start With Hello” initia-
tive. This Sandy Hook 
Promise program is a fun 
and easy method to help 
our students make a dif-
ference with their peers in a simple and im-
pactful way. It encourages them to take 
small but powerful actions to promote con-
nectedness and inclusion, and to identify 
and help others who are showing signs of 
social isolation.  

Social isolation is the overwhelming feeling 
of being left out, lonely or treated like you 
are invisible. Young people who feel this 
way may pull away from society, struggle 
with learning and social development, or 
chose to hurt themselves or others.  

Our goal is to create a culture of inclusion 
and connectedness; plus, encourage stu-
dents to reach out to include those who 
may be feeling isolated. We feel this is a 
perfect opportunity to welcome students 
back to school and to connect with each 
other.  

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please reach out to your child’s school 
counselor.  

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
mailto:allensta@pcsb.org
mailto:allensta@pcsb.org
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Car line reminders 

Our school times are 7:45 AM- 2:15 PM 
middle grades students, and 7:55 AM- 1:55 
PM elementary grades, with student drop 
off, and pick up on site, only, and not at the 
businesses across from school!  Please be 
reminded the earliest student drop off in 
the morning is 7:15 AM (middle grades), 
and 7:25 AM (K5). The latest student pick 
up times are 2:25 PM K5, and 2:45 PM 
middle grades. 

Please be mindful that our school hosts an 
onsite before and after school program pro-
vided thru the YMCA.  This program is es-
pecially helpful for our families who are in 
need of finding child care in the windows of 
time when the school is not in session.  As 
a reminder, fundamental guidelines require 
parents to pick their child up no more than 
30 minutes from the end of the student 
day.  Not doing so can lead to the school 
intervention and appeals committee and 
potential dismissal from our school.   We 
request (and our business community 
across from school request) you use are car 
line for drop off and pick up purposes.  

Now six friendly reminders for car line: 

• At no time should students ever walk 
across parking lots without an adult 
to chaperone them. 

• Please remember to close all gaps 
and always pull forward when di-
rected. 

• Use a dashboard name sign at stu-
dent pick up.  This is especially help-
ful so those calling names can just 
walk by your car and say your last 
name without stopping to ask you to 
roll down a window. 

• Use a left turn signal to pass out of 
the line, and have your students 
drop off/ pick up ready with back-
packs, folders, and music instru-
ments in hand, and ready to exit or 
enter their vehicle.  

• At no time should students enter ve-
hicles from the driver’s side, nor 
should you get out of your vehicles 
when using car line. 

• Please refrain from cell phone use 
when the car is in motion. 

 

Fall 2018 Kite team Practice Dates 

Weather and conditions permitting! 

From 2:15 to 3:30 pm 

September 6th 

September 20th 

October 11th 

October 25th 

November 1st      Possible Beach fly 

November 8th  Last practice before  
    competition 

November 9th thru 11th Veterans Day kite 
    festival Treasure Island 

November 15th 

December 6th  Holiday fly. 

Some dates may change 

 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
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Dear MBFS community,  

As a result of the Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School Public Safety Act a number of 

safety measures have been put into place in Pinellas County Schools which will result in 

changes at schools. One of these ways at Madeira Beach Fundamental is I am incredibly 

pleased to announce that we have a new school resource officer.  Join me in welcoming 

Schools Police Officer Barry Colbath.  Officer Colbath has an extensive 37 year resume in 

local law enforcement.  

At school we are all vigilant about students and staff. Our teachers, and student services 

staff are trained to handle crisis responses.  This preschool all staff participated in safety 

trainings to learn how to take care of each other, and our students.  Our school communi-

ty holds monthly safety drills to prepare for emergencies all types. When any student or 

staff member needs additional support we provide community referrals. On our physical 

site, all exterior school doors remain locked at all times. Our school offices are equipped 

with secure storefront glass, and all visitors must be cleared to enter secure areas of the 

school through Badge Pass to receive a visitor’s pass.   

I am asking for your continued help too.  Let’s wrap your arms around our school.  If we 

surround our school with people like you, you can help our children build a school commu-

nity where acts of violence become nothing more than a dim and distant memory.  

How can you help? If your child uses social media, please use this as an opportunity to re-

mind your child of appropriate social media use. Please monitor the information they are 

sharing with their peers. Social media tends to feed rumors.  Please remember to “Say 

something, if you see something.” Mentor a student, or work in a classroom. Volunteer 

here at school. If you need help with this please contact our Family & Community Liaison, 

Stacie Allen.  Additionally, we could use your help in the mornings and afternoon with cov-

ering some of the gates on campus and help with the parking lot.  If you are willing to 

help out for two mornings or afternoons a month, or longer if you can, you will receive 

membership credit for the month of September. Use the sign up link 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/60B0449A8AA28A64-september1 You would need to 

be at school for about a half an hour each shift.  You do not need to be a Level II volun-

teer but you must be a registered volunteer that has reactivated their focus account for 

this school year.   

We are extremely proud of our safety efforts, but always hopeful for your thoughts, ideas, 

and concerns.  I am available my email at ateekc@pcsb.org, and school telephone at 

727.547.7697. 

Thank you for your proactivity and your continued involvement and support. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Ateek, 

Principal 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
http://www.SignUpGenius.com/go/60B0449A8AA28A64-september1
mailto:ateekc@pcsb.org
http://www.pinellaspropertyonline.com/
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Avid Tutors 

 

MADEIRA BEACH FUNDAMENTAL 

Is NOW Hiring AVID Tutors 

 

Why Apply? 

• Flexible Schedule 

• $14 / Hour 

 

Pinellas County School Board Employee 

Help Students and Make a Difference! 

 

AVID Job Qualifications 

• Current college student enrolled in at least 9 credit hours per semester 

• Maintain a cumulative GPA of 2.75 or higher 

• Clear communication skills 

• Reliable and punctual 

• Desire to work with and mentor middle school students 

• Attend all mandatory trainings 

• Successfully complete the Pinellas County Schools Fingerprinting and back-
ground check process ($51.25) 

 

TUTORING slots and times available: 

 Tuesdays and Thursdays 

 10:30 am -2:15 pm 

 

Process to apply at Madeira Beach Fundamental 

Tutor Coordinators: 

Kate Waldron and Kimmie Nash 

 Contact Kate Waldron @ mcclurek@pcsb.org  

 Phone: 727-547-7697 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
mailto:mcclurek@pcsb.org
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kudos 

Summer Reading 

 

We celebrated all of the elementary stu-
dents who did their summer read-
ing!!  We had over 86 students turn in a 
reading log!  Most students read over 
thirty days this summer, wow!!  At lunch 
they received a prize of a homework 
pass, lunch outside, or a trip to the sun-
dae bar based on how much they 
read.  Some students even got all three!  Our top readers were entered into a 
drawing to win a Kindle. I know summers are busy but I am grateful for those 
families who took the time read! 

 

Brooke Crandall 

Assistant Principal 

Madeira Beach Fundamental 

727-547-783 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
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Art Room News from Mrs. Woestmann: 

Congratulations to:  Anissa A., Barbara B., Ethan D., Emilio P., Nathan M., 
Luke W., Makala W., Sarah I., Izzy C., Kira W.!!!  They have art work on 
display at the Pinellas County Schools Administration Building.  It will be on 
display until May 2019.  Check out their awesome art!! 

 

Rays Night at the Trop!! 

The Rays have put together a fun night for Madeira Beach students, families and staff, Sat-

urday, Sept. 15 th at 6:10 pm!!!. This will be a fundraiser for our school!! For every ticket 

sold, ($25.00 lower level seating), $5.00 will be given to our school for our students! Exact 

cash or checks written out to MBFS.  Send payment to the front office to Come on out to the 

ball park!! Those in need of September general membership meeting credit can get it by just 

purchasing a ticket thru the school and attending the game September 15. 

Let’s pack the TROP!!!  GO RAYS!!!! 

 

Counselors’ Corner  

Welcome to a new and exciting school year. We hope you are off to a great start!  

As your guidance team, we are happy to assist and advocate for your student and we want 

to make sure that you know we are here for your entire family as well. Please feel free to 

contact any of us if you are in need of any assistance and we’ll be glad to connect you with 

any available resources or organizations that might be helpful. We are also here to offer our 

own support whether through individual counseling or small group counseling. Please let us 

know how we can help!  

We had a generous donation of school supplies to our guidance department. If you are in 

need of any school supplies please reach out to your school counselor.  

We hope you have the best school year yet! Enjoy!  

• Mrs. Motte: Kindergarten – 5th Grade  

• Mrs. Vermillion -6th-8th Last name starting with A-K  

• Mrs. Santos -6th – 8th Last name start with L-Z 

 

VFW Post 4256  

The Madeira Beach Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 4256 donated 20 tickets to the Tampa Bay 
Rays -- Boston Red Sox baseball game held August 26th.The seats, in the lower deck section 
129, were made available to outstanding students who have been of special notice 

  

Please watch for the Patriot's Pen Essay Contest coming later this year. 

 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
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Friday Spirit Days 

September 7th     Hawaiian Day 

September 14th  Formal Friday/School Picture Day 

September 21th  Pirate Day 

September 28th   Book Character Day 

 

October 5th Team Jersey Day 

October 12th Jungle Animal Day 

October 19th Wear Pink/Country Western Day 

October 26th Black Out Day 

 

November 2nd Tacky Tie Day 

November 9th Red White and Blue Day 

November 16th Flannel Shirt Day 

November 30th Camo Day 

 

December 7th Red/Green Day 

December 14th Ugly Sweater Day 

December 21st PJ/Onesie Day 

 

January 11th Duo/Twinning Day 

January 18th Out of This World Day 

January 25th Sports Day 

 

February 1st Royalty Day 

February 8th Red/Pink Day 

February 15th Throwback Day 

February 22nd Mustache Day 

 

March 1st Dr. Seuss Day 

March 22nd Tacky Tourist Day 

March 29th Ugly Tie Day 

 

April 5th Career Day 

April 12th Peach Out Day 

April 26th Global Day 

 

May 3rd Rock Star Day 

May 10th Gamer Day 

May 17th Shorts and Crazy Sock Day 

May 24th Mad Beach Day 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
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MANTA MINUTES FROM YOUR PTSA: 

 

The Madeira Beach Fundamental PTSA would like to welcome back all return-

ing families and give a big WELCOME to all new families! The PTSA is very 

proud to serve the students, families, teachers and staff here at MBFS. Our 

mission is to be a powerful resource for all children, a relevant resource for 

families and the community, and a strong advocate for the educational well-

being of every child. We look forward to aligning with you as we fulfill the 

PTSA mission to make every child’s potential a reality.  

 

 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
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Happy September Birthdays!!! 

Julesa M. Lucas V. Tyson S. 

Ashlyn W. Brody B. Layci H. 

Kayla F. Evan S. Adeline L. 

Jeremy J. Jordan D. Mattea A. 

Mya M. Ellie P. Jakeb B. 

Lando C. Autumn H. Drake G. 

Jayzelyn C. Jake W. Gabrielle L. 

Emily A. Savannah P. Natali P. 

Walter W. Elijah S. Sofia C. 

Sydney R. Nicholas C. Patrick F. 

Clayton S. Marcos M. Lina Q. 

Jordan S. Jacob B. Matthew S. 

Ian P. Jonathan S. Courtney B. 

Analicia P. Bogdan S. John C. 

Morgan T. Jayvien R. Raelyn W. 

Ethan R. Bella C. Spencer L. 

Aliyah L. Eva B. Desire B. 

Trey P. Blake B. Max B. 

Benjamin V. Kenneth W. Leia T. 

Tealyn S. Madison M. Jasmin E 

Elijah M. Declan H. Samantha H. 

Brennan D. Traevon D. Shea G. 

Kyle T. Mikayla K. Meghan H. 

Wyatt P. Alejandro G. Dylan S. 

Borislav Z. Matthew M. Matthew F. 

Peyton R. Meredith M. Mia N. 

Alec B. Luke A. Lily S. 

Donovan N. Ava H. Bryan S. 

Charlie S. Skyler V. Patrick S. 

Peter B. Jace H. Victoria G. 

Juanita R. Jackson B. Gabija B. 

Olivia T. Ellyott S. Justine M. 

Annabelle D. John Z. Elliot O. 

    Jaislee A. 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
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Fingerprinting 

If you are interested in helping in a classroom or assisting with a field trip, you will 
need to be a Level II volunteer. To help with this process we are having a Level II ven-
dor come out to fingerprint screen volunteers on campus.  They will be here at during 
our September SAC meeting 9/4 and our September PTSA Meeting 9/24.  You will be 
able to get your fingerprint taken and sent for processing.  The fee is $40.75 by Debit/
Credit, Money Order or exact cash.  The Level II badge is good for five years.  

If you have any question regarding this or any volunteer information, please contact 
Stacie Allen, Family and Community Liaison at 727-547-7838 or allensta@pcsb.org. 

  

Please see the list below of all September General Meeting opportunities 

There two night general membership meetings scheduled for the month of September. 

PTSA meeting, rescheduled to September 24 at 5:30 PM or 7:00 PM 

SAC meets Tuesday night, September 4 at 5:30 PM. 

For meeting credit, you must arrive no more than 15 minutes from the start of the 
meeting opportunity you attend, and remain for the entirety of the meeting you at-
tend.  Parking will be tight so arrive early, and available to you on our middle grades pe 
field.  General membership meeting cards will be found in our media center for sign in. 

September 15 - Baseball night at the TROP 

The Rays have put together a fun night for Madeira Beach students, families and staff, 
Saturday, Sept. 15 th at 6:10 pm!!!. This will be a fundraiser for our school!! For every 
ticket sold, ($25.00 lower level seating), $5.00 will be given to our school for our stu-
dents! Exact cash or checks written out to MBFS.  Send payment to the front office to 
Come on out to the ball park!! Those in need of September general membership meet-
ing credit can get it by just purchasing a ticket thru the school and attending the game 
September 15. 

Let’s pack the TROP!!!  GO RAYS!!!! 

You can receive September Membership Credit for helping us out in the morn-
ings and/or afternoons!! 

We could use your help in the mornings and afternoons with covering some of the 
gates, helping with the parking lots or helping with our elevated crosswalk on cam-
pus.   If you are willing to help out for two or more mornings/afternoons, you will re-
ceive membership credit for the month of September.  You would need to be at school 
for about a half an hour each shift.  You do not need to be a Lever II volunteer but you 
MUST be a registered volunteer that has reactivated their focus account for this school 
year.  If you need help with this please contact our Family & Community Liaison, Stacie 
Allen. 

Please click on the link below to sign  up. 

 www.SignUpGenius.com/go/60B0449A8AA28A64-september1  

You would need to sign in at the middle side front office when you arrive in order to re-
ceive 

Car line reminders 

Our school times are 7:45 AM- 2:15 PM middle grades students, and 7:55 AM- 1:55 PM 
elementary grades, with student drop off, and pick up on site, only, and not at the busi-
nesses across from school!  Please be reminded the earliest student drop off in the 
morning is 7:15 AM (middle grades), and 7:25 AM (K5). The latest student pick up 
times are 2:25 PM K5, and 2:45 PM middle grades. 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
mailto:allensta@pcsb.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0449A8AA28A64-september1
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http://fishsaltwatertackle.com/
http://www.focus-md.com/adhd-clinic-locations/florida-tampa/
http://www.smknjsbbq.com/
http://www.escaperoomsaintpetersburg.net/
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SHOPPING PROGRAMS 

Target Thanks a Billion Campaign:  As part of the social campaign, guests are encouraged to share a 
message of appreciation through Target’s Facebook page or the Thanks a Billion website, honoring a teacher 
who has made an impact on their life. When a guest submits a note of gratitude (certain terms & conditions ap-
ply), Target will donate $25 to the teacher’s school with the opportunity for each school to receive up to 
$25,000. But here’s the best part: Target won’t stop until it’s given away a grand total of $5 million.  

For more information please go to this website: https://corporate.target.com/article/2015/05/thanks-a-billion 

OFFICE DEPOT PROGRAM PROGRAM ID# 70022285 or 70022286: This unique program for schools can-
not only benefit your school now, but help keep them in free supplies all year long. All you need to do is make a 
qualifying purchase* at Office Depot and present your school's 5% Back to Schools program ID - and we'll take 
care of the rest.  For more information please go to 
http://www.officedepot.com/a/promo/backtoschool/5percent/?cm_sp=FooterLinks-_-products-_-5PercentBack  

Or call Linda O/ 727.547.7697 
KULA has partnered with Red Robin to create the “Burgers For Better Schools” program that is an extension of 
their loyalty, or “Royalty” program. Royalty members can login using their existing royalty account, or create a 
new one. From there they can select any school of their choice as their designated school to automatically re-
ceive 1% of the total bill from their meal each time they dine at any Red Robin locations. The donation is auto-
matic and the customer only needs to notify the Red Robin employee of their royalty account number at the 
time of payment.   Because we do not track individual patrons donations to separate clubs or organizations, the 
donation is to be used at the school's discretion.  Please visit www.redrobin.com/betterschools for information and FAQ’s. 

http://www.pcsb.org/sanderlinib
https://www.facebook.com/target
https://thanksabillion.target.com/
https://thanksabillion.target.com/#terms
https://thanksabillion.target.com/#terms
https://corporate.target.com/article/2015/05/thanks-a-billion
http://www.officedepot.com/a/promo/backtoschool/5percent/?cm_sp=FooterLinks-_-products-_-5PercentBack
mailto:www.redrobin.com/betterschools
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